
NAME REDACTED SUPPORT  Submission No:  163126 

Organisation: 

Key issues: 

Location:  Location redacted 

Submitter Type: 

I am someone whose legal 
consent is required for the 
development application to 
proceed under NSW 
planning laws 

Attachment: 

Submission date: 3/9/2024 2:26:50 PM 

I am happy to welcome the installation of wind turbines on our family property located in both the Uralla and 
Tamworth Shires.  They are to be installed in an area of our property that is virtually rocks and trees and mainly 
uninhabited, except by foxes, wild pigs, rabbits, deer and other vermin.  

There are many positive aspects of Wind Turbine generated electricity.  A major one is the fact that they do not 
release any carbon emissions and by replacing electricity generated from other sources such as fossil fuel 
power stations, wind energy can lead to an overall reduction in carbon emissions, a very positive aspect for the 
world as a whole. 

Wind is a more efficient power source than solar, converting up to 60% of the energy they harness from the 
wind as compared to only 22% of energy harnessed by solar panels from the sun.  Wind power can produce 
electricity at night as well as during the day.  It is plentiful, renewable and it reduces greenhouse gas emissions. 

Since wind is clean, it doesn't pollute the environment and does not need any bad chemicals for power 
generation. It has low operating expenses and therefore once up and running, has no associated fuel costs. 

Wind Turbines can only improve work for this area as it will facilitate the use of local contractors and will create 
good paying jobs and economic growth for this rural area that has suffered over the recent years with 
droughts, fires and flooding, all affecting the markets, farmers and others living in this region.  With the 
turbines being placed in virtually uninhabited areas, we look forward to the area being more attainable to 
people like the Rural Fire Brigade for the extinguishing of fires, which is always a huge worry in this area. 


